
I am writing to express my strong opposition to this bill as it it currently worded. While I am pro-
choice, I feel that this bill is far too vague and should have protections for viable fetuses. It is my 
opinion that a pregnant woman has ample time during her first trimester to determine if she 
wants to terminate her pregnancy. A third trimester abortion is akin to infanticide. Please 
consider the very dire and serious repercussions of the passage of this bill.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
Melissa LaCross 
 

 


